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KNIGHTS
"'OF COLUMBUS'

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00
p.m. in the Parish Hall. All knights in good standing
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend. If you have
any questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight
Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal
Huntington at 541-523-2114.

The next Meeting will be October 19, 2017.

In 2009 the Knights of Columbus
launched the Coats for Kids initiative.
Since then, the Knights of Columbus
* have given away nearly 400,000

coats in the US and Canada. Last
year our local Knights of Columbus Council purchased 2 cases
of coats (24 coats) We distributed 12 coats (6 boys/6 girls to
both Head Start and South Baker. Our goal this year is to
double our effort (4 cases) and add Brooklyn Elementary and
Middle School to our distribution list. Coats can be purchased
for $220 per case of 12 coats. If you are interested in
contributing to this worthy cause please contact Hal
Huntington at 541-523-2114 for further information and
thanks in advance for your support.

Sundays 2—4. Please
s bring a donation for the
food bank.

Altar Society News

October Duties
Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7:
Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10

Thank you to all those who came down and enjoyed
our 'thank you' breakfast last Sunday...a big thank you
to Mark Arcidiacono, Sue Hutton, Del Tholen, Chase
and Tyler Myatt for all your wonderful help!!! It is
always appreciated and doesn't go unnoticed for your
hard work, thank you again!

Join us for coffee and donuts today after Mass...it is
always nice to visit and meet new friends.

Del Tholen will be selling turkey dinner tickets in the
back of the church before and after Mass. Volunteer
slips will be in the next couple of bulletins. Any help
and donations are greatly appreciated, slips can be
returned in the offertory or in the office.. Please
contact Jody at 541-519-0162 for any questions.

Religious Edueation

Religious education classes are back!!! K
through 6™ meet after school and finish up at
5pm. Evening classes for 7™ through 12"
canceled for October 4™ due to Pep Night at the
High School, Go Dawgs.. If you have not
registered your child please stop by the office during regular
business hours. There is a fee of $20.00 per child not to exceed
$40.00 per family.

Adults, 18 years of age or older, are cordially
invited to participate in a study of the Catholic
Faith on Thursday, at 7:00 PM in the parish
rectory. This study will prepare non-Catholic
people, through the Rite of Christian Initiation
for Adults (RCIA) to become members of the
Church through the sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and
Eucharist. For those who are already Catholic this study will be a
refresher course in the fundamental teachings and practices of
our Faith. Fr. Greiner will be the instructor. Everyone is
welcome. If you any questions, please feel free to contact Fr.
Greiner.

Day of the Spirit Retreat for all Middle School
Students November 3-5 and Day of the Son for all
High School Students November 10-12 at the Retreat
Center in Powell Butte. There is a $75.00 fee. To register please
contact the Parish Office at 541-523-4521. Registration ends
October 26™.

0O 0% %ee o Fr, Greiner will be teaching how to
£ October
¢ pray the Rosary Thursday, October
¢ Month of The 6 at 7:00 p.m. at the Rectory . All

Ha%%{z‘” are welcome to come.

Get your tickets now!! November 5™
is the annual turkey dinner. Tickets
are $10.00 for adults and $5.00 for
children 3-12. Tickets are available
for both sittings (2:00PM and
4:00PM). Del Tholen will be selling tickets before and
after the Saturday evening Mass (6:30pm) and the
Sunday morning Mass (9:30am). You can also
purchase your tickets at the Parish Office during
normal business hours.

Congratulations to Jim
and Carole Watt on
their 50 years of
marviage on October 6,
2017 May they fiave
many more.!
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